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Public Notice 
 

Africa Day Holiday 

 
 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) wishes to advise 

stakeholders that there will be no secondary market trading on 
Monday 25 May 2020, which is a public holiday.  

Normal trading will resume on Tuesday 26 May 2020. For any 

enquiries, you can email info@zse.co.zw or operations@zse.co.zw 

We thank you for your continued support. Let us all continue to stay 

safe and wash our hands with soap and maintain the recommended 
social distancing to prevent the spread of Covid-19. 
 

 

For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 
 

 
 
Justin Bgoni 

Chief Executive Officer  
Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
Date of Issue: 22 May 2020 
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